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Redesign Crossing on Newtown, 
Trowbridge  

06.07.20 790  

online 

Petition referred to the Cabinet Member for Highways 
and Transport who has responded.  
 
Warning sign relocated in 2019 to improve visibility.The 
issue was previously discussed at CATG Jan 2020, and 
it was agreed the wider area would be subjected to a 
20mph speed limit review. 
 
The matter will be considered again by CATG once 
meetings resume.  
 
The Council is liaising with the Police to review accident 
data.  
 

 

Note: This does not include petitions received in respect of regulatory matters ie planning and licensing which are dealt with under 

different procedures. 

https://www.change.org/p/wiltshire-council-urgently-redesign-the-zebra-crossing-on-newtown-to-make-it-safe

